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State of Florida

Public Service Commission
Capital Circle Office Center
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd
Tallahassee, FL. 32399.0850

Re Docket No 971573-TC
Attn:  Division of Records and Reporting

In response to the enclosed letter from your office dated December 3, 1997,
regarding pay telephone service, please be advised that this service has been
cancelled GTE was contacted and made aware that due to “limited activity”, it was
no longer cost effective for Gulf Coast Medical Center to continue the pay phone
service. According to our records, the effective date of cancellation for the following
numbers was 7/1/98

Phone Number #813-819-8614
Phone Number #813-862-9945

Please send our office a letter confirming you have received our reply,
indicating the above information was confirmed  Any further questions regarding this
matter, please don’t hesitate to give our office a call
Sincerely,

i We/
Tina Strobbe
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If Coast Medical Center

Port Richey, Fl 34668
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